

BenefitsBCLP

BCLP BENEFITS Q3 REVIEW: IRS, DOL, & PBGC GUIDANCE

Oct 29, 2020

In this edition of our newsletter, we have summarized key third quarter guidance from the Internal Revenue Service, Department of Labor, and Pension Benefit Guaranty Corporation. As we look back on the third quarter of 2020, there has been a noticeable shift at the federal level from a focus on guidance related to the COVID-19 pandemic and the Congressional response in the first half of the year to a return to executing the regulatory agendas of the federal agencies and the priorities of President Trump's administration. Despite this shift, federal agencies have continued to issue new, amended, or extended COVID-19 guidance as the circumstances of the COVID-19 pandemic continue to evolve. We have, therefore, included both COVID-19 and non-COVID-19 guidance in this newsletter and group the summaries by these categories.

Read the full newsletter by clicking here.

If you have any questions about a topic included in this newsletter, please contact a member of our Employee Benefits & Executive Compensation Group.

RELATED PRACTICE AREAS

■ Employee Benefits & Executive Compensation

MEET THE TEAM



Stephen J. Evans

St. Louis

steve.evans@bclplaw.com

+1 314 259 2387



Randall D. Scherer Jr.

Denver

randy.scherer@bclplaw.com +1 303 866 0446



Castles R. Hollis

Atlanta

cass.hollis@bclplaw.com

<u>+1 404 572 6676</u>



Richard L. Arenburg

Atlanta
richard.arenburg@bclplaw.com
+14045726765

Cookiebot session tracker icon loaded